
 
 

 

July 23, 2007 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Standards Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

RE:   FCC ID:  N7NAC881 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

We have performed additional testing on the DUT (FCC ID: N7NAC881) after we study 

the latest test procedures on HSPA devices released by the Commission. Please replace the 

test report submitted on July 6, 2007 with the one submitted today. 

 

After reviewing the test results, we think the change to the DUT as described in the cover 

letter of July 6, 2007 should be considered as a Class I Permissive Change per 47CFR 

Section 2.1043.  However the Commission disagreed and requested for test data, therefore 

we are submitting the test data as in the case of a Class II Permissive Change. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this 

application. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ying Wang 

Senior RF Engineer 


